
From: Janet File  
Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 5:14 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Blue box reimbursement  
 
 
Good Evening, 
 
Please be advised that I vehemently disagree with Carmine Perrelli being reimbursed 
by the City of Richmond Hill for the blue box Enviro Event. 
Tax payers should not be responsible for this man's actions. Time for this to stop. 
Perhaps the Fifth Estate should be called back to investigate this! 
 
Janet 
 

10 Stave Crescent 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4C 9K4 

 
 


